
The Elinor Ostrom Award on Collective 
Governance of the Commons 

 
  
The Award has been created to honour and develop the legacy of Elinor Ostrom. It aims 
to acknowledge and promote the work of practitioners, young and senior scholars 
involved in the field of the commons. According with Ostrom´ s large legacy, the 
Award will go to academic and applied works on traditional commons, local commons, 
interlinked commons, global commons, knowledge, cultural and virtual commons.  
 
This initiative has 15 Institutional Supporters, one of which is the International 
Association for the Study of the Commons. All members of these Institutional 
Supporters are welcome to send nominations of young academics, senior academics or 
practitioners for the Award. Nominators can submit proposals until the 8th of April, 
2013. The first Award Ceremony will take place on June 2013, at the XIV IASC 
Conference at Mount Fuji, Japan . 
 
 

 


